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Report Cards will be ready the second week of
December. Students can check in with their

counselor if they would like a copy. 



Marking Period 3 Starts December 5th



No School December 26th to January 2nd
(Holiday Break)
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A few reminders:

 The month of December is a time to reflect
on the year and all that has happened. As
2022 comes to a close we would like to take a
moment to appreciate and thank family,
friends, staff, parents and students. Cheers to
a healthy and happy 2023. 

The Counseling Department would like to
wish everyone:

Happy Hanukkah (Sunday, December 18 to
Monday December 26)
 

Merry Christmas (December 25)

A bright and meaningful Kwanzaa (Monday
December 26 to Sunday January 1)








10th graders: prepare to take the
PSAT next semester

Get involved- join a team, club or
activity after-school or on the

weekends
Develop time management skills

Find out your GPA

                  College Counseling  Updates:  

 Up coming College Trips: 
Vassar College 12/2 



College Visits at Truman During

College Advisory classes:
Manhattan College 12/6

Mercy College 12/7
Mohawk Valley Community

College 12/14



Seniors have been working hard on their college applications:
All applications should be submitted before Winter Break 

Start developing a résumé—a record of your accomplishments, activities, and
work experience. This will be an important part of your college application.

If you haven’t participated in many activities outside of class, now is the time to
sign up. Consider clubs at school, team sports, leadership roles, or involvement

in a religious or civic community group.
Begin to prepare for the ACT or SAT. Plan to take at least one of these tests in

the spring. Ask your counselor for more information

Juniors have you been thinking about college? 



9th graders: 

Get involved- join a team, club or
activity after-school or on the

weekends.
Meet with your counselor to plan
the next 3 years. Be sure you are

taking the correct courses.



WHY?
FAFSA/TAP will
inform colleges

if you need
financial

assistance. 

  
The Truman College

Counseling team is hosting a 
 VIRTUAL FINANCIAL AID

NIGHT 
For Seniors and their parents

or guardians

Wednesday, December 14th 
@ 6pm  

*link will be shared in the senior college advisory google
classroom* 



After school tutoring is available for students who need extra support in classes.
Students who are taking January Regents exams are encouraged to attend.

January exams will take place January 24th-27th. 







COLLEGE NOW:
College Now is a collaborative program between the City University of New
York (CUNY) and the New York City Department of Education (DOE). It is a

FREE transition program for qualified NYC public high school students.
Interaction with BCC faculty and students gives College Now students an

authentic college experience, eases the transition from high school to
college and prepares students for a successful academic career.



To learn more or to sign up for classes students should go to room 551

on December 6th after school with Dr. Frantova and Mr. Raike


